
Welcome to Our Sports Team! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are thrilled to welcome you and your child to our sports team for the upcoming season! We 

are looking forward to a year filled with fun, teamwork, and personal growth. 

Our coaching staff is dedicated to developing not only the athletic skills of each player but also 

their character and sportsmanship. We believe that the values learned in sports are invaluable in 

life. 

Throughout the season, we will have various events and meetings to keep you updated on 

practices, games, and more. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your support, and let's make this a wonderful season together! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Team Name] 


